
Secretary’s Newsletter 
 

Well, as we negotiate the Covid road, there seems to be 

light at the end of the tunnel come Oct/Nov so I hope 

everybody is staying fit and well during these unusual 

and difficult times. 

 

VALES 
The following have passed since our last Newsletter: 

• Basil Smith DoD 26/07/2021 aged 86 

• Raymond Keys  DoD 23/08/2021 Aged 96 

• Esther Kitchings DoD 28/08/2021 Aged 92 (Youth  

   Club) 

• Joseph Paterson  DoD 11/09/2021 Aged 100 

 

Commemorations – We hope to hold the Remembrance 

Day Service on Thursday, 11 Nov starting at 10:45am at 

the Burt Crook Memorial.   This will all depend on the 

Government COVID restrictions on the day and the 

ability for the Club to hold such an event.  The Club 

hopes to reopen either the 11th or 18th Oct.  We will keep 

you all informed. 

Member’s Meeting – It may be too soon to hold the next 

Members Meeting scheduled for the 24th October.  A 

possible date could be Sunday, 21st November with a 

luncheon following.  Again, this will depend on Govt 

restrictions imposed on the Club Ltd Industry.  More to 

follow on this. 

 

 

 

 

General News 

Sub Branch Rules 

• Formally known as Bi-Laws.  I have produced a 

one-page form outlining some Rules that are 

specific to our Sub Branch.  These will be tabled 

for discussion with a motion at the next 

Member’s Meeting.  You can view a Draft on the  

Website at 

https://www.chprslsubbranch.com.au/news   

State Congress 

• At this stage, the State Congress will be held in 

Newcastle 6-7 December with only the Sub 

Branch Delegate (Ken) invited to attend due to 

Covid restrictions.  This may mean our 

Christmas Luncheon scheduled for the 6 

December will need to be rescheduled to the 

following Monday.  Again, depending on Covid 

restriction may also mean that we hold 2 

luncheons to accommodate all Members that 

wish to attend 

Welfare – Please contact us if you require any welfare 

related assistance.  This may include: 

• Difficulties in acquiring groceries 

• Medication prescriptions 

• Medical appointments 

• Wellbeing issues 

If your requirements are unable to be met by the Sub 

Branch then we will notify Defence Care on your behalf to 

source their assistance. 

 

More information and future up-dates can also be found 

on the Sub Branch Website at: 

https://www.chprslsubbranch.com.au/ 

Please let me know if there is anything that you would 

like included on the website as it is a great way to stay 

informed. 
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